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Newsletter  - 26th October 2024 

Please email newsstandrews1913@gmail.com if you would like to receive copies of this newsletter. 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

• Sun 3rd November All Saints Day. Baptism of Anne-Marie Ceylanli at 12 noon 

• Sun 10th November Remembrance Sunday (see below) 

• Thur 28th November Advent Bible Study begins (see below) 

• Sat 30th November St Andrew’s Day (see below) 

• Sun 1st December Advent Sunday. Guest Preacher - Bishop Sean Semple 

• Thur 5th December Advent Bible Study 

• Thur 12th December Advent Bible Study 

• Thur 19h December Advent Bible Study 
 

MUSIC WEEK 

Huge thanks to Geoff Weaver, our visiting Music Week Facilitator, Ekaterina and Elena Stern (Piano & 

Violin), Earl Moffit and St. Andrew’s Singers for a wonderful Musical Celebration on Tuesday evening. 

Thank you, too, 

to everyone who 

attended and 

supported this 

event, raising 

funds for 

Tulips/Help 

Those With 

Cancer 

Association 

As Ella Fitzgerald 

once said, 

“There’s only 

one thing better 

than singing - 

more singing”.  

We couldn’t agree more!  
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We were delighted and surprised when Raziye from Tulips, presented us with a beautiful plaque, 

hand-crafted by one of the patients. Thank you to Tulips for this very kind gift. 
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Before …. and after!     More photos and videos on our Facebook page   standrews.kyrenia 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

ST. ANDREW’S CHURCH,  KYRENIA - NEWSLETTER 

 

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 

November 10th 

Our Sunday Service will include the Act 

of Remembrance with 2 minutes’ silence. 

The Royal British Legion Remembrance 

Ceremony will take place at the Old 

British Cemetery at 12 noon. 

 

ADVENT BIBLE STUDY 

A 4 week Bible study course ‘Jesus and the World 

Religions’ will take place at The Hermitage at 11am on 

Thursday mornings during Advent. Prayers in the 

Hermitage Chapel at 10.30 for those who wish. 

Week 1. November 28th  Starting from where we are 

Week 2. December 5th    From son of God to God the Son 

Week 3. December 12th  Can a human be divine? 

Week 4. December 19th  The Christian gift to the world 
 

 

Look out for details of social events to which all are welcome during Bishop Sean’s visit on 
St Andrew’s Day, Saturday 30th November & Advent Sunday, 1st December.   More to follow! 

 

 

 

St. Andrew’s Team contacts: 
 

Parish Priest: Revd Alec Mitchell +90 533 864 7672 
Wardens: Jacqueline McIntyre +90 533 858 4659 
Malcolm Davies +90 533 845 9714 
Lay Reader: Bill Grundy +90 542 889 0072 

 

Keep in touch: 
 

Secretary email: office@standrewskyrenia.org 
Address: PK171, Girne, Mersin 10, Turkey 99300 
Website: www.standrewskyrenia.org 
Facebook: standrews.kyrenia 
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